
EDO-COMM-0001 

 

 

Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
P.O. Box 720 Kahnawà:ke Mohawk Territory  JOL 1B0 

                          Phone: (450) 632-7500   Fax: (450) 638-5958 
          Web Site: www.Kahnawake.com E-mail: communications@mck.ca  

                       Enhsakotò:kénhte Nitiotié:ren Tsi Ietsenhaientáhkhwa 

 

Tsi Nahóten Karihwanákere No’nenk   
News Release  

 

Executive Summary and Recommendations from 
Investigation into the Dismissal of Former 
Director of Education released to public 

 

For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 13, Kentenhkó:wa/November 2013) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to inform the community that the Executive Summary and 
Recommendations from the Investigation into the Dismissal of the Former Director of 
Education have been released to the public. 
 
On 12, Kentenhkó:wa/November 2013, the Investigation Steering Committee held a 
Special Assembly to present and release the Executive Summary and 
Recommendations. The Executive Summary and Recommendations are now also 
available for community members to access online at www.kahnawake.com, or receive a 
copy in person at the MCK office. 
 
The MCK commends the Investigation Steering Committee members, Patsy Bordeau 
Marlyn Kane, and Shirley Meloche, for their significant time and contributions in guiding 
the Investigation. 
 
“This is an opportunity for all parties involved to takes lessons learned and use the 
recommendations to strengthen and enhance how our education system functions,” said 
Education Portfolio Chief Rhonda Kirby. “We need to remember that our priority is our 
children’s education and that there is no other way to accomplish our goals than to work 
together.” 
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For further information, please contact: 
Joe Delaronde, Political Press Attaché 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
450-632-7500 
joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
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